
 

 

Aug 20, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to ease traffic congestion and ensure 

a safe school environment, we are continuing the KG Sibling Supervision for students in Pre-KG to KG2 

who have older siblings in Grade 1 and above. This initiative provides a calm, supervised space for your 

children before the start of the school day. 

Key Details: 

● The KG Sibling Supervision Club will run from Monday to Friday, 7:30 am to 7:50 am in the 

First School Multipurpose Room (formerly the First School Library), located next to Junior 

Reception. 

● This service is available to Pre-KG, KG1, and KG2 students only. Grade 1 and above students 

can arrive at school from 7:30 am and go to their classrooms. 

● Supervision will be provided by school staff. 

● The service is free of charge but requires sign-up via SchoolsBuddy. 

● Please note: This is not a breakfast club, and breakfast will not be provided. However, 

students may bring a breakfast snack (cereal bar, yoghurt pouch or piece of fruit) and eat it 

during the session. 

Registration Details: 

● The provision will begin on the following dates: 

○ KG2: Tuesday, 26th August 



 

 

○ KG1: Wednesday, 27th August 

○ Pre-KG: Monday, 8th September (following their staggered start) 

 

● Slots will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 

● To sign up, please use the SchoolsBuddy app (same process as ECAs). 

● Please note: You must select each day separately. Ensure all selections are correct before 

submitting. 

● The first email confirms your submission, but the second email will confirm your child’s spot. 

● Each day we will keep registers of those children who attend the supervision for safeguarding 

purposes. If you are not signed up via SchoolsBuddy, you are not able to attend. In the event 

that a wait list is needed, regular attendance and use will be monitored to enable a fair 

allocation of the service.  

 

Drop-off Details: 

● Drop off at Gate 4 and exit through Gate 3. 

● A staff member will be at the First School Multipurpose Room door to greet your child. 

 

For safeguarding reasons, it is important that we know which students are in the building. This sign-up 

system allows us to maintain accurate registers and ensure your child’s safety. Students not registered 

for the club will not be allowed to enter the school before 7:50 am. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 



 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms Nathalie Allen  
Assistant Head of Junior School 
E: nallen@nlcsdubai.ae  
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